
Statement by the Republic of Korea regarding the reports entitled “National 

Communication (NC)” and “Biennial Transparency Reports (BTR)” 

 

The Republic of Korea affirms that publication of reports and submissions by any other State 

on the UNFCCC website does not affect the legal status of any territory, the delimitation of any 

frontiers or boundaries, or any geographical names. 


